VUMC ID:
Meharry Medical College has received notice that Vanderbilt University Medical Center is transitioning to a new system and process for requesting and issuing VUNet/VUMC IDs. This new process also affects MMC faculty, staff, and students with current VUMC credentials. It is important that you act and respond immediately upon receiving a renewal notification from VUMC to prevent your ID and account from expiring. You will not be able to access VUMC and VICTR resources or services with expired/deactivated VUMC credentials. 
Instructions to request a VUNet /VUMC ID:
Click the following link to open the “MMC VUMC Account Access” REDCap survey: VICTR VUMC ID Request (vanderbilt.edu) Please bookmark this link for future use.
Enter all the requested information in the appropriate fields.  Review the information for any errors.  Submit the survey.
Please do not let your VUNet/VUMC ID expire.

